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We have moved to the pilot testing phase! 

 

 

 

 

The Project is co-financed by the 
ERASMUS + Program of the European 

Union  

We are very happy to announce the GEM project has moved to the next 
work phase: the Pilot Testing one. On the first phase we set up the basis of 
the project, and also created the portal. Now that the GEM Portal has been 
created, our work has just begun! 

During this second phase it will take place a massive testing through the 
platform. This way, we make sure everything works as expected, as well as 
checking contents and behaviour within each page. This is a very important 
work, in fact, we will count on a 90 people team only for testing the Learning 
Journeys. This team will be formed by different teachers and trainers.  

GEM’s main goal is to contribute to the growth of enterprises all over 
Europe, as well as developing the next generation of High Growth 
Enterprise Coaches, by providing continuous professional development 
opportunities. It will be possible thanks to the GEM platform we are now 
testing. Once registered, the trainers will be able to access the Learning 
Journeys, where all the content is located. The access to the GEM Portal and 
the courses will be entirely free.  

Our vision is to make GEM Portal an open education platform that helps 
business formers. All they will need to do is register! 

Once the testing is done and the portal is ready, there is no doubt it will be 
celebrated and warmly welcomed, but in the meantime, us GEM partners 
do not miss any chance to inform about this project and the portal 
whenever we can. 

For those who cannot wait on news about the GEM project, you can always 
follow us on social media, so you do not miss anything!  

https://growingenterprises.eu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


